
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE INTENT 

OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF SPRINGFIELD 

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 186, SANGAMON COUNTY, 

ILLINOIS TO SELL BONDS IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO 

EXCEED $114,100,000 

The Board of Education of Springfield School District No. 186, Sangamon County, Illinois (the 

“District”) will hold a public hearing on June 5, 2023 at 6:30 p.m.  The hearing will be held at 

the District’s Board Room located at 1900 West Monroe Street, Springfield, Illinois.  The 

purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on the proposal to sell bonds in an 

amount not to exceed $114,100,000 for the purpose of financing costs to acquire, develop, 

construct, reconstruct, rehabilitate, improve, finance, architecturally plan, and install District 

facilities and school sites including but not limited to renovate, repair, equip and build an 

addition to Springfield High School, renovate, repair and equip Southeast High School, replace 

Owen Marsh Elementary School, and construct a new school due to consolidation, and costs of 

legal, financial, bond discount, capitalized interest, printing and publication costs, and of issuing 

the bonds. 

By order of the Board of Education of Springfield School District No. 186, Sangamon County, 

Illinois 

Date:  May 8, 2023 

/s/   Julie A. Hammers 

Secretary, Board of Education 

Springfield School District No. 186,  

Sangamon County, Illinois 


